
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
LA GRANGE PARK PUBLIC LIBRARY DISTRICT 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held in connection with a Tentative Budget and 
Appropriations Ordinance for the La Grange Park Public Library District, Cook County, Illinois, at 6:45 p.m., 
Wednesday, August 19, 2020 at the La Grange Park Public Library, 555 N. La Grange Road, La Grange Park, IL. 
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that said Tentative Budget and Appropriations Ordinance is on file and has been on file 
at the La Grange Park Public Library since July 16, 2020. 

       
Laurie Whitman, President 

La Grange Park Public Library Board of Trustees  


